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SCAM ALERT:  Seniors are receiving phone calls where callers are 

pretending to be from the FBI stating that there are warrants for their 

arrest due to “allegations against their address” or that they are being 

investigated.  Hang up immediately and do not call the phone number 

if they leave one. 

I attended a Narcan Training given by the Easton Police and EMS.  If 

you have a loved one in your home that takes an opioid medication 

and you have concerns that they may take too much by accident it 

may be a good idea to have Narcan in your home.  It could save their 

life. Narcan is now available at many pharmacies directly through the 

pharmacist.  If you would like more information on this please give 

me a call. 

I recently went to training up at The Department of Veteran’s Affairs 

in Rocky Hill to learn more about the different Veteran’s Assistance 

Programs that are available for those that qualify.  Contact me if you 

would like more information on these programs and to see if you 

qualify. 

My office hours will be changing starting the week of July 9th.  I will 

still be available 25hrs. A week but my new office hours will be 

Tuesday 8-4:30, Wednesday 8-4:00, and Thursday 8-4:30.  I will no 

longer be here on Mondays and Fridays. 

 


